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Deputy David Cullinane. 
Dail Eireann, 
Dublin 2.  

16th May 2022 
 
PQ Number: 23291/22 
PQ Question:  To ask the Minister for Health the number of women in adult psychiatric units by CHO 
area since January 2021 to date, in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter - David 
Cullinane 
 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
As per preliminary data for 2021 from the Health Research Board, the table below gives the number of 
female admissions by CHO area from the period 01/01/2021 to 11/05/2022 for psychiatric units only. 

   

CHO AREA 
No. of Female Admissions to 
Psychiatric Units  

1 817  
2 696  
3 413  
4 808  
5 736  
6 140  
7 516  
8 700  
9 569  

 
Please note the following:   
 

 These figures are preliminary and are subject to change.  

 Data is for psychiatric units in CHO areas only and does not include data for Psychiatric Hospitals/ 
Continuing Care hospitals. 

 Data for Private Hospitals is not included.  
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The HRB anticipate that data for 2021 will be published by Q4 2022. Further information can be found by 
contacting the HRB directly at the following link: 
 
https://www.hrb.ie/ 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further 
queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

_________________________ 
Jim Ryan 
Assistant National Director - Head of Operations 
National Mental Health Services 
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